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Sonja Stout

From: Chantel LeBlanc <chantel.marmel@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2025 9:57 AM
To: Sonja Stout
Subject: Regarding Village Sidewalk Repair Sidwell No: 09-02-479-005

Hello, 
 
This is Chantel Cody, resident of 59 North Washington St, Lake Orion. 
I’m writing in regards to our flagged damaged sidewalk. 
My husband and I recognize the damage and wanted to inform you that it was damaged when the 
telephone pole was replaced about two years ago, of which I’m sure you have records of. 
We were gone when it happened, and a neighbor made it aware to us the work being done and the 
damage that it caused. We assumed the village, or company, recognizing the damage, would come and 
fix the sidewalk but they never did. 
So, therefore, in your letter regarding the sidewalk improvement program, it states on page 5 that if the 
damage resulted from damage directly caused by a public utility company if their facilities resulted in 
sidewalk damage that the city would invoice the company. 
 
I attached a picture of the said telephone pole in relation to the cracked sidewalk. 
I appreciate your time and consideration, please let us know how to proceed. 
We will be out of town from February 14-April 9th, so if you need to contact us my phone number is 248-
719-6541 and my husband’s is 313-303-3138 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chantel Cody 
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